
October 30, 1963 

Rabbi J. Blau 
Lavneh 

8 - Fifth Avenue 
New York City 

Dear Rabbi Blau: 

This time I am turning to you for a favor. One of the 
young men of my congregation, whesis a rather good student 
but whose record is not good enough to get him into the 
top level colleges such as Harvard or Columbia, is interested 
in attending a school outeof+town, one with a good reputation 
and preferably one that has a special department for Business 
Administration. 

Naturally, being an observant young man he is looking for a 
place where there is an active Jewish community where there 
is facilities for kashruth and other observances as well as 
a social life. 

Perhaps you could help me by making some suggestions. It is 
quite imperative that + get the information as soon as possible 
so that he will be able to fill out applications, 

T look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL: ff


